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This report reflects the results of the annual certification process that was conducted between January 1, 2014 and March 31, 2014. 
The following libraries failed to meet IHLS membership criteria and are recommended for suspension: 
 

1. Anna-Jonesboro CHSD #81 (Union County)  Lack of Adequate Staffing 
2. Bluford CCD #114 (Jefferson County)  Lack of Adequate Staffing/This district has been a SHARE member 
3. Hardin County UD #1     Lack of Adequate Staffing 
4. Mulberry Grove CUSD #1 (Bond County)  Lack of Adequate Staffing 
5. Sandoval CUSD #501 (Marion County)  Lack of Adequate Staffing 
6. Steeleville SD #138  (Randolph County)  Lack of Adequate Staffing 
7. Decatur Memorial Hospital    Library has been closed/fails to meet all membership criteria 
8. Lawrenceville Correctional Center   Library did not certify and is not staffed 

The following school districts indicated that a referendum/consolidation is pending.   This is for information only, no action is 
required.   
 

1. Atwood-Hammond CUSD #39 Consolidation with the Arthur School District to begin in the 2014-2015 school year. 
2. Edinburg DUSD #4   Committee of 10 has been formed to consider consolidation with South Fork District #14. 
3. Milford CCSD #280   Consolidation with the Milford HSD #233 to begin in the 2014-2015 school year. 
4. Morrisonville CUSD #1  Considering Consolidation with Nokomis and Panhandle CUD #2. 
5. Panhandle CUSD #2   Considering Consolidation with Nokomis and Morrisonville CUSD #1. 
6. Porta CUSD #202   Ballot issue to consolidate with A-C Central School District.  Measure failed 3/2014. 
7. South Fork SD #14   Committee of 10 has been formed to consider consolidation with Edinburg CUSD #4 
8. West Richland CUSD #2  Consolidation with Each Richland CUSD #1 to begin in the 2014-2015 school year. 

Finally, we have been notified that the Sanford Brown facility in Collinsville has closed. 
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